
NOTICE OF FM TRANSLATOR FCC LICENSE RENEWAL FILING 

On Jan. 29, 2021, Eagle Communications Inc., licensee of K233CF, 94.5, Abilene, Kansas, 

filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for renewal of its broadcast 

license. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information about how to 

file comments and petitions on the application can visit the following link: K233CF

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/draftCopy.html?displayType=html&appKey=25076ff376d4d2f301771cb47f5d215a&id=25076ff376d4d2f301771cb47f5d215a&goBack=N

